
Bolton Planning & Zoning Commission 

Notice of Public Hearing 

 

The Bolton Planning & Zoning Commission will hold a Public Hearing on Wednesday, 

March 2, 2022 at 7:45pm virtually through Zoom, to hear Nathan Fleming’s appl. for a 

Special Permit for a gas station & convenience store at 271 Hop River Rd. (#PL-22-2) 

 

Said proposal is on file on the Town’s Website at: 

https://cdn.branchcms.com/EzoynNLyL2-1704/docs/boards/zoning/2022/agendas/PZC-Packet-2-9-

22.pdf 

 

All interested parties may attend virtually and testify or may submit written testimony. 

 

Dated at Bolton, CT, this 16th day of February, 2022. 

 

Thomas Manning 

P&Z Chairman 

 

To be published in the Hartford Courant on February 18, 2022 and February 25, 2022 
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